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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

It is hard to believe that today is the end of the first half of the summer term and wanted to take this 

opportunity to say a heartfelt thank you, to our parents and carers for the amount of support and positive 

messages that are sent through to school via email, our Facebook page and class emails.  

 

As a school we are continuing to offer childcare for key workers and for those who need extra support at 

this time and as such our school will be open for half term (although closed on Monday for the bank 

holiday) I feel extremely proud of the role our staff have played in supporting these children and their 

families during what has been and is a very difficult time.  

 

As it is half term next week the teachers will not be setting any home learning for the children. This leads 

me very nicely on to say, how proud we are of all our children for the resilience, the determination and the 

courage that they are showing each and every day at home. We have been blown away by some of the 

wonderful learning, tasks and activities and fun the children have been getting up to. There are so many 

examples of this fantastic learning coming through we thought we would share a few examples with you. It 

makes a teachers day seeing how the children in their class are continue to flourish at home even when 

times are hard. We all have our good and bad days, our wobbles and our wow moments but that it what 

makes us human. It is okay to feel okay, it is okay to feel blue and it is okay to feel happy.  
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I have attached a link to below to a government paper advising parents and carers on how to support the home 
learning of primary school children. This link has been sent previously and I do hope you found it useful, however 
there has been an update to this guidance.  
 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/help-primary-school-children-continue-their-education-during-coronavirus-covid-19 
 

Lisa’s News. 

The moon and back! 

 

Neil Armstrong, Michael Collins and ‘Buzz’ 

Aldrin went in a rocket. It set off on July 16th 

1969 from Cape Kennedy, Florida, USA. 

They got to the moon on July 20th. 

Neil Armstrong was the first one to walk on the 

moon.  

They put a flag in the moon. 

Then they went back to Earth. 
They landed in the sea on 24th July 1969. 

600 million people watched and they shouted 

hooray, hooray, hooray. 

 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/help-primary-school-children-continue-their-education-during-coronavirus-covid-19


    

 
 
After half term, we will continue to set home learning, beginning with an enrichment week. We hope that by setting 

enrichment tasks regularly during the rest of the summer term will inspire and motivate your child/children to 

continue their love of learning. We know that as the weeks go by it may be becoming more difficult to engage in 

home learning and have ‘success without the stress’ We hope that these different enrichment weeks will support 

you and your child/children and encourage continued enthusiasm for learning.  

 

As you are all aware, there is continuing debate about the wider opening of schools and the return of some year 

groups; Reception, Year 1 and Year 6. We have received ongoing information and guidance in these last few days 

unfortunately there has not been sufficient guidance for us to confirm dates for the wider reopening of school. 

Therefore we will only be open on June 1st for childcare of key workers. I am very hopeful that over the course of 

next week we will receive final guidance and will work together, senior leaders and governors, to complete our 

comprehensive risk assessments, protocols and plans. We will then be in a position to communicate reopening 

dates.   

 

I appreciate that this is a very worrying time for you as parents/carers and children but please be rest 

assured that the governors and leadership team are doing all we can to ensure that when children do 

return, they can do so as safely as possible.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 

me.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and patience. Stay safe and well and have a wonderful half term.  

 
 

 

With very best wishes,   

Orla Gibbons 

Mrs Orla Gibbons 

Headteacher  

 


